

Children's Ministry Network of Britain and Ireland Executive Nominations Form

Nominations of 5 members of CMN for its Executive are invited for elections at our November 2017 Business meeting. Please note:

- Members serve for a term of three years, attending two Executive meetings per annum (expenses paid).
- It is expected that those elected will attend Executive meetings and the two annual conferences of CMN.
- In electing the Executive, representation of Ireland, Scotland, Wales and England shall be secured as a matter of course. Due care shall also be taken with regard to appointing a reasonable balance of men and women.
- From among the six elected officers of CMN, one shall be elected or re-elected as Moderator, one as Treasurer and one as Secretary.
- Aled Davies, Mary Hawes, Richard Knott and Penny Fuller have said they are willing to restand for election

For new members in particular, it may be useful to remind everyone of the purpose of the Children's Ministry Network (which a network of CTBI). Under our revised terms of reference, we support the ministry of churches among children and families by:

- a. Facilitating contemporary theological reflection leading to practical action
- b. Advocating the full participation of children and young people in the life and ministry of the
- c. Identifying, developing and evaluating appropriate resources and encouraging training
- d. Reflecting the diversity across denominations and providing professional support for its members
- e. Offering national comment on relevant issues

Please nominate up to 5 members of CMN below, also naming a seconder, and return this form to the Secretary (martyn.payne@brf.org.uk) by Friday 3rd November 2017

1			
2			
3.			
4.			
5.			